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ISSUE: FARMINGDALE COMMUNITY 

New York State Senator Michael Venditto, (R, C, I- Massapequa) recently had the opportunity

to welcome Farmingdale School District to Albany. As a Farmingdale alum, Senator Venditto

was proud to meet with members from the Farmingdale School District to discuss issues

concerning our schools.

https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/farmingdale-community

